To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Dental Providers
Date: May 3, 2021
Subject: Network Outreach

Dear Dental Providers,

It is always the intention of the AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) Dental Team to bring
you programs that benefit your practice and to ensure that we provide you with excellent service. In
furtherance of those efforts, we have contracted with American Dental Systems, and its President Dr.
Leroy Sutton, to serve as a partner and provide mutually beneficial assistance.

Dr. Sutton’s office will be reaching out to you to schedule times to present new programs for your
consideration and to address any concerns you may have in regards to AmeriHealth Caritas DC.

We recognize that office schedules are hectic, but we feel strongly that taking the time to engage Dr.
Sutton will hopefully improve your satisfaction with AmeriHealth Caritas DC, as well as potentially
enhance the revenue streams for your office.

You will be contacted by the office of American Dental Systems so that you may request a date for
the presentations and be placed on their calendar. We have provided a number of available times
over the coming two months so that you can reserve at least an hour of time for staff to participate.
Again, we greatly appreciate you being an AmeriHealth Caritas DC dental provider, and we strive to
ensure that you, the beneficiaries, and AmeriHealth Caritas DC mutually benefit from the services
provided.

Thank you and please sign up for this opportunity.

Sincerely,
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